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AH Committee

From: Wallace Tom <wallyjt@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 2:51 PM
To: AH Committee
Subject: WE SUPPORT OLOWALU HOUSING FOR OWNER OCCUPANTS

Dear Committee Members,  
 
This is to inform you that I support this affordable housing project in Olowalu. 
 
Thank You, 
 
Wallace Tom 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


